
Summer Reading – Grades 6-8 
 

The students that will be in 6th, 7th and 8th grade for the 2018-19 school year will be required to 
read The Five People You Meet in Heaven by Mitch Albom over the summer. When students 
return to school in the fall, there will be a short writing assignment about the book to ensure 
comprehension. 
 
The students are strongly encouraged to read over the summer to maintain or increase their 
reading level. There are several summer reading programs that offer incentives for reading 
including the Louisville Free Public Library, Half Priced Books and Barnes and Noble (up to 6th 
grade). 
 

 


